
At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will 
follow up all issues or concerns as per our safeguarding policy.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

611th November 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Government update on those families who have Clinically Vulnerable members;  
 
We are really enjoying having all of our young people back in school and it is such a pleasure to all 
be together again. I hope your son / daughter is enjoying being back in school.   
 
Your son / daughter has, in the past, been identified as a young person who was Clinically 
Extremely vulnerable. We understand that this information may have changed but we wanted to 
share with you links to the latest advice. We also have a number of risk assessments on our 
website and you will have received the Parent booklet earlier this term. This will give you all of the 
government advice and all of our measures to keep your son / daughter safe so that you have the 
best information at your fingertips.  
 
Armed with all of this information we would like you to decide whether you would like your son/ 
daughter to be in school. There is no right or wrong answer and we will accommodate your 
wishes. However, we would like you to sign this agreement to say that you would like your son / 
daughter to attend and return it to us by Monday 16th November.  
 
I hope that you and all of your loved ones are safe and healthy and we look forward to hearing 
from you very soon.  
Thank you all for your cooperation during these difficult times. We will endeavour to keep you all 
updated.  
 

Kind Regards 

Lynne 
Lynne Haines. 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
 

Tel: 0208 465 0740 
Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
 Headteacher: Lynne Haines 

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk

